From: Jane Griffin 
Sent: 09 December 2010 14:39
To: Planning
Subject: Heyford Park, Upper Heyford App. No 10/01642/OUT
As you are aware SEEDA supported this scheme previously.  We therefore have no comments to make on the current application.

Kind regards

Jane

Jane Griffin

Planning and Infrastructure Policy Manager

SEEDA

Cross Lanes

Guildford 

GU1 1YA

